
                  
  

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust. Registered address: Ist Floor, Loxley House, Riverside Business Park, Tottle Road, 
Nottingham NG2 1RT. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number: 07743523) 

 

 

S A I N T  N O R B E R T ’ S  C A T H O L I C  V O L U N T A R Y  A C A D E M Y  
 

Principal: Mr A Dawson 
Tel:  01724 710249  
Fax:  01724 711436  
e-mail:  admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
website:  www.stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 

Address:  Fieldside  
Crowle  
Scunthorpe  
DN17 4HL 

 
 

M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t :  T o  l i v e ,  l o v e  a n d  l e a r n  i n  t h e  f o o t p r i n t s  o f  J e s u s .  
 
                

23rd May 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminders- PGL Visit 
Children leaving for PGL tomorrow afternoon should come to school in non-uniform in the morning. Children who 
have not ordered bedding should remember to bring their sleeping bags etc with them first thing. If your child has a 
packed lunch, could you please not send this in a pack-up box but in a bag which can be thrown away once the lunch 
has been eaten. As arranged, you will receive a text message to let you know when the children are leaving on the 
Monday afternoon and an estimated time of arrival for collection from school. Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates and Reminders 
Swimming for children in Class 4 will start again as from Monday 3rd June. Please make sure your child has their 
swimming kit and a waterproof coat with them on the first morning back after half term. 
 
Book Chatter Event for children in Reception and Nursery only on Wednesday 5th June. Please return your forms if you 
are able to attend. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s PTA Meeting – Thursday 6th June at 3pm in school – all welcome 
 
Summer Fayre - Mufti Day – Monday 10th June – non-uniform day for our Summer Fayre. All donations, prizes, gifts 
etc will be very much appreciated. Could you also please return your Grand Draw tickets to the school office as soon 
as you can. Thank you for your support. 
 
Sports Day – Class 1 (Nursery) and Class 2 (Reception) – 9.30am for 10am on Thursday 27th June 
                        Classes 3, 4 and 5 – 12.30pm for 1pm on Thursday 27th June  
 
Collective Worship with Class 3 – Friday 28th June – 2.20pm for 2.30pm 
 
Meeting for Parents of children moving to Reception in September 2024 
Our meeting for parents of children due to start in Class 2 from September 2024 will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 
at 6:30pm here in school. Please do confirm your attendance with the school office as soon as you are able.  

We very much look forward to seeing you there but would like to politely remind you that this meeting is for parents 
only and that children should not attend. Thank you.  



School closes for the half term holiday on Friday 24th May and re-opens on Monday 3rd June. The Goldstar Out of 
School Club will be open as usual on this day. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


